
 
Cooperation 

 
Good Manners 

 
Tolerance 

 
Trust 

 
Honesty 

 
Responsibility 

 

Wednesday 27th September 

School Values 

Hello and welcome to our first ever Values Newsletter! 

At Southbury we are committed to helping our pupils become knowledgeable, 

independent and positive members of the school, local and global community. One of the 

many ways we encourage this is through our whole school Values which are linked closely 

to our shared British Values. 

The key value changes on a half termly basis and is covered daily across the curriculum, 

through discussion and in assemblies. 

Each half term, we will be writing to parents and carers to share the key value. We 

would appreciate it if you could take some time to discuss this with your child and 

encourage them to demonstrate the characteristics of the value at home as well as in 

school. 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Hall 

 


